
Newsletter—Week Ending 8th November 2024 

                     

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 

Monday 11
th

 November – School photos 

Monday 18
th

 November  - PFA meeting 

5pm at school or online 

Wednesday 4
th

 December – Non uniform in exchange 

for a tombola prize 

Thursday 5
th

 December – Last Primary swimming for 

2024 

Saturday 7
th

 December – PFA Christmas Fair 

Friday 13
th

 December – Primary Classes Christmas 

Show  

Wednesday 18
th

 December  - No P16 College 

Wednesday 18
th

 December – Secondary & P16 Christ-

mas Show  

Thursday 19
th

 December – Christmas Dinner 

Friday 20
th

 December - End of Term celebration assem-

bly  

Monday 6
th

 January 2025 – INSET DAY – No pupils 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s team of the 

week are: 

P16: Flynn, Liam, Ethan 

KS4: Tom, Alfie, Dominic, 

KS3: Oliver, Amelia-Rose, Kenny, 

Xander, Charlie 

Primary: Kurtis, Cheyenne, Louie, 

Luke, Teddy 

 

WELL DONE!  

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 2024 
 
Anti-bullying week will take place from Monday 11th– 

Friday 15th November, with the theme: Choose Respect. 

Odd socks Day is taking place on Tuesday 12th 

November, with adults and children being encouraged to 

wear odd socks to celebrate what makes us all unique. 

 
Here are some YouTube links for pupils to understand 
anti-bullying. 
 
https://youtu.be/UmI5hbQTIUw (Primary) 

https://youtu.be/gkCfq3xsrsM?si=otcmNoLur0RRBaH8 
(Secondary) 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 

School photo day is on Monday 11th 

November, please send your child in 

looking smart and in full school     

uniform. 

NO MOBILE PHONES ON SCHOOL 

SITE 

When dropping off and collecting your 

child from school, please leave your 

mobile phones in your pockets.  For 

the Safeguarding of all   

students we have a no 

mobile phone policy for 

the school site. 

https://youtu.be/UmI5hbQTIUw
https://youtu.be/gkCfq3xsrsM?si=otcmNoLur0RRBaH8


DAB DAY 

Friday 15
th
 November will be our first 'DAB' day of 

the year, also linked to Children in Need. There 

will be plenty of activities across the day to focus 

on these themes, including coming to school 

dressed as what you dream to be or do when you 

are older or your favourite PJ's! There will be 

dancing, treasure hunting, making and fun for all!  

FOOTBALL TRIP  
 
Mr Senior has booked some tickets for the 
Bristol City  v Blackburn football match on 
the 25th January. .  
 
Please get in contact if you are interested in 
your child coming along. If you could let 
someone at school know by the end of next 
week. 
 
 
 

SKIING COURSE 

 
is your school local? 
  
Teaming up with the Mendip Access 
Adventure Foundation, we've secured 
funding from Snowsport 
England and Friends of Stoke Park for a 
subsidised 7-week Learn to Ski course. 
  
Do you know someone: 

• Aged 12+ 

• Neurodivergent or have learning needs 

• Available Tuesday evenings 

• Interested in Learning to Ski 

Course starts 12th November. 7 Weeks for 
just £49. Please 
contact maaf@mendipfoundation.co.uk to 
apply.  

ONLINE PARENTING COURSES – FAMILY 
LIVES 

Being a parent has never been easy. There are no 
manuals for it, and previous generations may not 
be able to provide the insight you're looking for. 
The family unit is more dispersed than ever, with 
some families existing hundreds of miles from what 
may be called a 'core unit'. The rapid pace of 
societal change in the UK rapidly outstrips the 
knowledge of the immediate past. The result is that 
many parents may find themselves lost in a 
maelstrom of contradictory advice. For adults, time 
has never been more compacted. Family Lives has 
produced a series of online parenting courses, to 
make this challenge a little easier. If interested 
please follow the link below:  

https://www.familylives.org.uk/how-we-can-help/
online-parenting-courses 

Family Lives offers a confidential and free* helpline 
service for families in England and Wales 
(previously known as Parentline). They can be 
contacted on 0808 800 2222 for emotional support, 
information, advice and guidance on any aspect of 
parenting and family life. Their website is also a 
rich source of useful support and advice.  

http://fwtrack.mendip.co.uk/v1/clk/4wVQNwXHSG6e-YxvNoL9wA,w43LN0TJQa6ABIuLA7XP4Q,8,bWFpbHRvOm1hYWZAbWVuZGlwZm91bmRhdGlvbi5jby51az9zdWJqZWN0PVN1YnNpZGlzZWQgTGVhcm4gdG8gU2tpIENvdXJzZQ,1,N18xXzI1NzA4ODI1MDI3NzkxMjAxOQ,dXYx,U0lHMQ,MTAwMQ,UPtD7G33fLflif0q45D2RhG9s
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkc2umzAQhZ8GNhXIv5gsvGjVRuq6D4DG9gR8AZvaJihvX-Umt6qqSHfp73jOHJ2BbRsCrKhneAPjm1xiwkuKoeRmS9HttvgYaqedkCdDatRUcaIIJ72scQW_DA4Xf8V0G7zTrBO8J7xXXDzVO6RSkL6Xf9mKOcOIQ7ltqB_IpAjOQi7PLwlz3JPFl_MZf-8YHuIH2s2724_769
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyEkc2umzAQhZ8GNhXIv5gsvGjVRuq6D4DG9gR8AZvaJihvX-Umt6qqSHfp73jOHJ2BbRsCrKhneAPjm1xiwkuKoeRmS9HttvgYaqedkCdDatRUcaIIJ72scQW_DA4Xf8V0G7zTrBO8J7xXXDzVO6RSkL6Xf9mKOcOIQ7ltqB_IpAjOQi7PLwlz3JPFl_MZf-8YHuIH2s2724_769



